
2

Dear Commission

I strongly oppose the current proposed map such as the 
one from Sen. Huffman. We Ohio voters mandated a 
change from the currently gerrymandered districting map, 
and we expect this commission to uphold their part to do 
just that. The Huffman map is unacceptable as it does not 
give equal opportunity for every voter’s choice to be 
considered. I urge adoption of the Ohio Citizens’ 
Redistricting Commission Unity Map. 
Thank you. 
Maria J. E. Copson-Niecko 




